1. Through unforeseen circumstances, and not through choice, have you had to stay in overnight accommodation that is also offered to the public? This could be:
· Hotels
· BnB’s
· Hostels
· Self-catered lets
· Other holiday accommodation
2. For how many nights did you use the accommodation?

3. Did an organisation pay for the accommodation on your behalf?

4. If a visitor levy (a small fee equivalent in value of around 1-5% of the total cost of accommodation or around £1-3 per person per night) was added to the cost of the stay, would this impact on your decision to stay in commercial accommodation (i.e. hotels, bnbs etc.).?

5. If you paid for the accommodation yourself, would you wish to be refunded for the visitor levy following your stay?

6. [bookmark: _Hlk153268703]If yes, would you be willing to request the refund and share your details with the authority who are collecting the levy (the Welsh Revenue Authority)? Or would you prefer this process is done via a registered service on your behalf?

7. How would you prefer to receive this refund

8. Any other comments. Please identify any other barriers you would face if a visitor levy were introduced.


9. How can we ensure a positive impact or remove/reduce any negative impacts?

